
MEMORANDUM 
TO: Blair Mayor and City Council 

From: CJ Heaton, Director of Public 

Works Date: 5/27/25 

Re: Stormwater and Erosion Work near Stone Creek 

West of Stone Creek, there is an area of concern that has continued to erode with 
each rain event. This is along the property line behind two properties and has started to 
erode private property. The work will involve cleaning up the area, installing new rip-rap, 
and creating checks to slow the water through the area. Three bids were received for this 
work from Blade Masters for $23,050, KRW, in the amount of $ 59,200, and from Henton in 
the amount of $38,420.00 

Staff Recommendation: Staff recommends the approval of the Resolution for the 
Stone Creek Work to Blade Masters in the amount of $ $23,050.00 

Financial Impact: Total $23,050.00 


